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The City of Pittsburgh Comprehensive Municipal Pension Trust Fund (“CMPTF”) 

issued a Request for Proposals (“RFP”) on August 7, 2024. CMPTF sought proposals 
from qualified providers to serve as a Pension Payment Processing and Check and Tax 
Form Print Production Service Provider (“PP & CP”).  
 

After a thorough review of each of the subsequently received proposals at the 
Meeting of the Board of Trustees (“Board”) of the CMPTF on September 5, 2024, the 
CMPTF elected to retain the Pittsburgh City Controller’s Office (“City Controller”) for 
the role because of the following reasons: City Controller provided a competitive fee 
proposal, at a rate lower than other proposals. Further, City Controller has a proven 
track record of providing PP & CP services. City Controller has provided the services 
necessary for this role for boards within the CMPTF since 2007.  
 
 


